
                        
 

 P.O. Box 147117, Station A136, Gainesville, Florida 32614-7117,  Phone: (352) 334-3400 ext. 1218  Fax: (352) 334-3151 

GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES 

Strategic Planning Department 

 
June 9, 2008 
 
Mr. Scott Miller 
Remedial Project Manager 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
Region IV, Superfund North Florida Section 
61 Forsyth Street, SW 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
 
RE:  GRU Comments to Minutes from EPA/Beazer Technology Assessment Meeting of 

December 18-19, 2007 
  
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
Attached are GRU’s comments to the meeting minutes (Issued March 10, 2008) from the 
EPA/Beazer Technology Assessment Meeting conducted December 18-19, 2008.  
 
Thank you very much for your on-going effort in addressing the Cabot/Koppers Superfund site. 
If you need additional information, please contact me at 352-393-1218.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rick Hutton, P.E.  
Supervising Utility Engineer 
 
xc: John Mousa (ACEPD) 
 Kelsey Helton (FDEP) 
 Mitchell Brourman (Beazer East, Inc.) 
 John Herbert, Brett Goodman (Jones Edmunds) 
 David Richardson, Ron Herget (GRU) 
 Correspondence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


